Our January 7th meeting will not be able to be held in our usual Kilaga
Presentation Hall. Instead, we will be meeting at the Kilaga Sierra/Cotta
room, at the other end of the hall from were we normally hold our meetings.
From the lobby, turn right instead of left. We will still have attendance table,
chairs, tables, screen and projector there for us, everything we need to hold a
meeting as usual.

Please also be prepared to pay dues. Annual dues from Jan. - Dec. 2013 are
$20 per household. Please bring checks made out to LHSCG, as the checks
are easy to track and provide proof of payment. If you are unable to attend, and
would like to email your dues, please send to our new treasurer:

Mary Olsen, (See LHSCG Roster for contact information)

Mary will be with me at the attendance table, and will be happy to take your
checks. ;-)

If you know that you do not wish to continue your SCG membership for 2013,
please feel free to email or call me to let me know. That way we won't be
bugging you if we haven't received your dues.

Please remember that this location change will be for the January meeting only,
and we will then be back in Feb. to our Kilaga Presentation Hall, complete with
audio/visual updates.

Happy New Year to all of you, and hope to see you soon,



